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Come be a part of our happily ever after at Monarch Theatre Department’s production of 

Once Upon a Mattress, based off of “The Princess and the Pea” 
 
Coconut Creek, FL – Monarch Theatre Department presents Once Upon a Mattress, the 
classic musical, March 14-16, 2019 in the Monarch High School Theatre located at 5050 
Wiles Rd Coconut Creek. Show times are 7pm each night plus a 2pm performance on 
Saturday, March 16th.  
 
After last year’s success of Beauty and the Beast, the Monarch Theatre Department is 
back with the Tony Nominated musical Once Upon a Mattress! This show is the comedic, 
musical adaptation of the beloved fairytale “The Princess and the Pea”. Come see our 
growing theatre program show off their medieval swagger as they bring these larger than 
life characters to the Monarch stage! 
 
Tickets prices are $10 for General Admission and $15 for VIP Seats. VIP tickets will 
guarantee a seat in the first three rows but must be purchased online in advance. Tickets 
can be purchased at https://monarchtheatredept.seatyourself.biz or at the box office as 
availability permits. 
 
Once Upon a Mattress has a run time of 2 hours and 30 minutes and includes one 15-
minute intermission. Once Upon a Mattress is sponsored by Marty Feldman’s SAT Prep, 
North Star Movers, and Solid Sound Music Studios.  
 
To find out more about the Monarch Theatre Department, visit out website or follow us 
on social media: https://sites.google.com/view/monarchtheatredept 
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